
 Faculty Handbook Committee  
Minutes 

 
 
Date:  February 19, 2007  
Time:  3:00 p.m.  
Place:  Dolan, E244 
Attendance: Bob, Marcy, Klaus, Dwight, Brenda. 
 
This was the eleventh meeting of the 2006-2007 academic year. 
 
1. Minutes were not ready for review.   
2. Miles Coburn, Chair of the Faculty Forum, attended the meeting to provide input on 

a recent meeting he had with Fr. Niehoff   At this meeting the President informed 
him that the Boler School was in favor of clinical faculty and that if they voted 
affirmatively on this issue, he is prepared to approve such positions, even if that 
meant going outside of the Handbook.  

3. The committee suggested that Miles send a note to the Boler School faculty 
cautioning against a vote that would sidestep the Faculty Handbook.  Miles said he 
would discuss this with the Executive Committee at their meeting on Wednesday, 
February 21. 

   


